
FREE WEEKEND MEALS 

FOR YOUR STUDENT 

Dear K-8 Parents, 

The Boys & Girls Club of Carbon County is  home to IT'S IN THE BAG! We are still 

working with staff and teachers to supply nutritious, easy-to-prepare meals for 

children over their weekends, free of charge. Any child, regardless if they attend 
Club, may sign up.

Bags can either be received at school or at the Club each Thursday afternoon. 
If you are interested in receiving a weekend bag for your kid(s), please complete the 

form below letting us know how you would like to collect your bag. We will continue 

providing meals each week until you no longer wish to participate or the school year 

ends. 

Contact the Club at 406-446-2582 or programs@bgcofcarboncounty.org if you would 

like more information, to volunteer, or donate. 

•• •• •• • •••••••••••••••••••••••• • •• • 

**PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND DROP OFF WITH YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER 

OR AT THE CLUB 

__ I would like for my child to receive a weekend bag AT SCHOOL

__ I would like to pick up my weekend bag FROM CLUB

Date 
---

Child's name, Teacher and Grade and Birthdate. ____________ _ 

Child's Name, Teacher and Grade and Birthdate ____________ _ 

Child's Name, Teacher and Grade and Birthdate. ____________ _ 

*Special Dietary Concerns __________________ _

Parent/Guardian Name ___________________ _ 




